January 10, 2021

St. Joseph’s Church
5600 West Genesee Street
Camillus, NY 13031

Parish Office:
315-488-8490

Fax: 315-488-4214
Preschool:
315-484-2153

Website:

www.stjosephscamillus.org

Eucharistic Liturgies are celebrated on
Monday—Friday: 9:00am

Saturday: 4:30pm

Sunday: 8:00am & 10:45am

Watch our Mass streamed on YouTube, also posted
on website and our Facebook page

(St. Joseph’s Church Camillus)

Reconciliation: Saturday 3-4:00pm in the Adoration
Chapel

Parish Trustees
Ken Schrank and Megan Vertucci

Parish Office Hours
Monday-Thursday: 9:00am - 3:00pm
Friday: 9:00am - 12:00pm

Food Pantry Hours: Monday 5:30-6:30pm and
Wednesday: 1-3pm

Linda Mahan - Food Pantry
foodpantry(@stjosephscamillus.org

Emergency Calls: When the parish offices are closed the
Answering Service will contact Father Robert Hyde. Please
call 315-266-1937.

Adoration Chapel Hours: Closed until further notice

Parish Staff

Rev. Robert Hyde - Pastor, ext. #21,
roberthyde(@stjosephscamillus.org

Assisted by:

Rev. David James, Rev. James Fritzen

Rev. Peter Major, mhm, & Rev. Bob Scully, S.J.
Deacon Richard Camaione

rich57c(@gmail.com

Deacon Tom Grigson

tgrigson(@syrdio.org

Tammy Abdou - Administrative Assistant, ext. #17
tammy(@stjosephscamillus.or

Joshua Corcoran - Music & Liturgy, ext. #12
josh@stjosephscamillus.org

Kristyn Sperduti - Faith Formation Director, ext. #14
kristyn@stjosephscamillus.org

Kathy Picciott - Faith Formation Associate, ext. #14
faithformation(@stjosephscamillus.org

Cindy Heath - Youth Ministry/Confirmation, ext. #11
cindy(@stjosephscamillus.org

Jodi Hunt - Youth Ministry/Confirmation Associate,
ext. #11 ~ jodi@stjosephscamillus.org

John Heagerty - Business Administrator, ext. #29
businessmanager(@stjosephscamillus.or

Carol Gill - Receptionist, ext. #10 ~
receptionist(@stjosephscamillus.org

John Brace - Maintenance Supervisor, ext. #22
maintenance(@stjosephscamillus.org

The Sacrament of Baptism Please call the Parish Office
to schedule. You must be registered and active parishioners
here at St. Joseph’s.

John O’Hara - Maintenance, ext #22
Tracy MacMullen - Preschool Director, ext. #20
stjosephpreschool@outlook.com

The Sacrament of Marriage Weddings should be
scheduled 6-8 months in advance. This can be done by
calling the parish office. You must be registered
parishioners.

New Parishioners are always welcome here at St.
Joseph’s. Please see a member of the staff after Liturgy or
contact the parish office for registration.

Mission Statement
We, the Roman Catholic Faith Community of St.
Joseph's Parish, Camillus, welcome everyone in the
Spirit of the Good News of Jesus Christ through
prayer, liturgy, education, stewardship and service to
all under the guidance of the Holy Spirit. We want our
parish to be a place where we all journey to the
Kingdom of God and grow in our faith together.
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LITURGY SCHEDULE Lectors and Eucharistic Ministers Needed:
SUNDAY, January 10
BAPTISM OF THE LORD

8:00am - Muriel Kilcoyne - Friends at St. Joseph’s
10:45am - Christopher Michael Lennon - Abbie Hyde

MONDAY, January 11

WEEKDAY

9:00am - Edward Northrup - St. Rose of Lima Prayer
Group

TUESDAY, January 12
WEEKDAY
9:00am - Nancy Greene - Altar & Rosary Society

WEDNESDAY, January 13

WEEKDAY

9:00am - Maria Kotlarz - Anne Nappa
John Spiegel - The Shirtz Family

THURSDAY, January 14
WEEKDAY
9:00am - Rich Guile - Pauline Russell

FRIDAY, January 15
WEEKDAY
9:00am - Regina Sherlock - Eleanor Zimmerman

SATURDAY, January 16

WEEKDAY

4:30pm - Michael Trivison - Family
Tom Dugan — Wife, Dosie

SUNDAY, January 17

SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
8:00am - All Parishioners

10:45am - Margaret Rasely - The Gabello Family

e Please preregister
e Masks required at all Masses

As you know, many parishioners are not
comfortable coming to Mass in person during
this time, which is understandable and respect-
able. This includes many of our lectors and
Eucharistic ministers. If you are someone who
regularly attends
Mass in person and E E[Em
are interested in w H
serving as a lector or
Eucharistic minister,
please contact Josh
Corcoran at (315) 488-8490 (x12)
or josh(@stjosephscamillus.org.

YOUR HELP

The Sanctuary Lamp in the Church,
which is next to the
Tabernacle, is lit in memory of
Trisha Hewitt
Requested by The Abdou Family
January 9 - January 15

Prayer for the Feast of the

Baptism of the Lord
Open the heavens almighty Father,
and pour out your spirit upon your people.
Renew the power of our
baptismal cleansing and fill us with
zeal for good deeds.
Let us hear your voice once again,
that we may recognize in your
beloved Son our hope
in inheriting |Q
eternal life.
Grant this through Jesus
Christ, your Word made flesh, |
who lives and reigns with you
in the unity of the Holy Spirit,
in the splendor of eternal light,
God forever and ever.
Amen.

Dlare

This is what John the Baptist proclaimed:
“One mightier than I is coming after me. [ am
not worthy to stoop and loosen the thongs of
his sandals. I have baptized you with water,

he will baptize you with the Holy Spirit.”
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Planned Giving For Our Parish:

Please consider our parish through:

+ Your Will or Trust

+ Retirement Assets

+ Life Insurance Policies

+ A Life Income Gift which will
provide you with payments for life
and ultimately will benefit our
parish.
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Jjoseph's Workbench

I hope this is a joyful image for the New Year of 2021! On New Year’s Eve Day, December 31°,
I received my first dose of the COVID19 Vaccine (the Pfizer vaccine). I had a minor side-effect
(the usual sore arm).

I qualified for the vaccine at this early stage because I am a hospital chaplain at Upstate and all
the other hospitals in Onondaga County. I have visited and anointed around 50 people with
COVID since the pandemic began. Fortunately, I have not contracted the virus, thanks to the
excellent training in using the gowns, gloves, masks, and face shields that I’ve received.

I go back for a second dose in three weeks. About two weeks after that I will be protected against
the virus. I’1l still need to wear a mask to protect others, both in the hospital and in church.

I hope everyone who can be vaccinated receives the vaccine. The more people who receive the
vaccine, the better protected everyone will be. Some people cannot receive the vaccine due to
compromised immune systems. These people, such as some cancer patients and others need the
rest of us to be vaccinated to protect them. These people include the elderly and children.

Let’s all do our bit and be vaccinated as soon as we can. God Bless you and all those researchers
who made the vaccines possible!

Heart speaks to heart,
Fr. Rop Hycde




